
6. PHILLIPS STREET – PARKING RESTRICTION 
 

Officer responsible Author 
City Streets Manager Lorraine Wilmshurst, Area Engineer, DDI 272-2625 

Corporate Plan Output:  On Street Management 

 
 The purpose of this report is to gain Board approval for the installation of a parking restriction in 

Phillips Street. 
 
 The takeaway business at the corner of St Asaph Street and Phillips Street is experiencing difficulty 

with vehicles being parked for long periods of time outside the business. This small business is reliant 
on passing traffic and local workers to be profitable. 

 
 The restriction is along the business frontage and does not restrict parking or access to any other 

property or business. 
 
 Recommendation: That the parking of vehicles be restricted to a maximum of 10 minutes on the 

north side of Phillips Street commencing at a point 6 metres from its 
intersection with St Asaph Street and extending in an easterly direction for 18 
metres. 

 
 Chairman’s 
 Recommendation:  That the recommendation be adopted. 


